
                                                                                                                                                                                       
 

 

Aberford 

Achievements 
Stars of the Week 

Ewan 

Lottie 

Class one 

Abigail 

Violet C 

Harrison 

Jack L 

Christian Values Award 
Amelia B 

Logan S 

James S 

 

Housepoints 
 This 

week 
Running 

total 
Becca 76 13 
Lotherton 84 14 
Parlington 75 13 
Hazlewood 54 10 

 

 

 

Did you know? 

 
Spanish 

At Aberford we teach Spanish 

throughout school and follow a 

programme called Language Angels. 

Lessons are fun and engaging and 

are based around spoken Spanish 

first, before moving on to writing. 

Spanish is the 3rd most spoken 

language in the world so learning to 

speak it is a fantastic opportunity to 

broaden horizons and increase 

future job opportunities.  

 

Aberford CE Primary 

Messages from the Office 
Please check your child’s book 

bag for next term’s clubs letter.   

Please can all outstanding 

dinner money and breakfast 

club fees be brought up to date 

before the end of term. 

Thank you  

Breakfast Club: 

Join us from 7:30 or 8:00 each 

morning.  

 

15th October 2021 
 

Aberford PTA News:                                                                                    
If you haven’t already, don’t forget to get your tickets for the Halloween party from the PTA

 website www.pta-events.co.uk/aberfordpta before sales close on Monday. 

It’s going to be a great night with a disco, games, best carved pumpkin and best costume  

competitions and also a super prize raffle with the opportunity to win great prizes such as  

tickets to the new ninja Warrior centre in leeds, vouchers for jump inc and family tickets to 

Cannon Hall farm. 

Message from Mrs Crossley 

 
With one week left of this half 

term, Harvest time is definitely 

upon us and we look forward to 

celebrating in church next week. 

With many cases of covid locally, if 

you are attending church, please 

take extra precautions such as 

lateral flow testing, hand 

sanitising and social distancing to 

minimize risk. The children will be 

singing but with the church having 

such high ceiling, being well 

ventilated and everyone sat 

forward facing, we feel that the 

risk here is very low.  

Weekly Newsletter 

Inset Day 

Don’t forget that Monday 1st 

November is an Inset Day and 

school will be closed to pupils.  

 
 

 

http://www.pta-events.co.uk/aberfordpta

